
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED PUBLIC MEETING 
RECYCLED WATER COMMITTEE 

  
 

The following regular meetings of the Santa Clara Valley 
Water District Recycled Water Committee to occur from 12:00 
PM – 2:00 PM, at the HQ Building, 5700 Almaden 
Expressway, San Jose, California, have been canceled. 
 

• Wednesday, July 22, 2020 
• Wednesday, August 26, 2020 
• Wednesday, September 23, 2020 
• Wednesday, October 28, 2020 
• Wednesday, November 25, 2020 
• Wednesday, December 23, 2020 

 
An agenda for the next meeting will be published in 
accordance with the Brown Act. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Michelle Meredith 
Deputy Clerk of the Board 
Santa Clara Valley Water District 
Office of Clerk of the Board 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


